

## HOBART CAVY CLUB INC.

The Hobart Cavy Club (HCC) was established on the 8 March 1986.

The Club was formed primarily to provide a fun-filled, relaxed atmosphere for the showing of Cavies, both pedigree and non-pedigree, for the whole family. This basic principal still applies today and forms the foundation of the Club.

The HCC is affiliated with the Australian National Cavy Council (ANCC) through the Cavy Council of Tasmania. HCC provides representation to these organizations.

The HCC became an Incorporated Association under the Association and Incorporation Act on the fourth day of May 2009.

HCC conducts a number of major shows throughout the year including the Club's Anniversary Show in March, the Bronwyn Dodge State Memorial Challenge Show in May and the Royal Hobart Show in October. The Club also receives support from the Huon Agricultural Society and hosts a Cavy section at the Huon Show each year in November. The HCC is excited to expand its participation in the agricultural scene by returning to the 2020 Hamilton Agricultural Show, which will incorporate the Club's Anniversary Show.

Each Club Show also includes a section for pets. Twice a year, in April and December the HCC also host a Mega Pet Show which includes addition classes and great prizes.

## Aims of our Club

- 1 To promote the breeding of true to type Cavies to standards recognized by the ANCC.
- To promote a social organization for persons interested in Cavies as pets or for breeding to upgrade the status of Cavies.
- 3 To conduct Cavy shows as required by members.
- 4 To provide information to the public concerning the nature and care of Cavies.

## Membership

The HCC provides several classes of membership – please refer to our membership information sheet for further information.

Membership entitles a financial member or members to voting rights, participation in all activities and to receive the Club newsletter (one copy per membership).

More details and information regarding the Club can be found on our website at -

Hobart-cavyclub.weebly.com

Or alternatively contact our HCC Secretary, Erin Dodge by emailing lotus.lilly@hotmail.com.